
High Commission of India 

Dar es Salaam 

 

Advisory dated 30th July 2020 

 

Air Tanzania has proposed two evacuation flights to Mumbai on 5th and 10th August 2020 (Departure 

from Dar es Salaam on both days at 06:00 hrs). All indian nationals in Tanzania who need to travel to 

India on compelling grounds may register with the High Commission afresh by sending an email to 

cons2.desalaam@mea.gov.in as per the prescribed procedure adopted during the previous occasions - 

personal details duly filled-in in the excel spread sheet format available at the following link: 

https://hcindiatz.gov.in/advisory-6-5-2020-nnn.php 

and duly signed undertaking with date (copy attached) latest by 1600 hrs. on Friday, 31st July 2020. 

 

https://hcindiatz.gov.in/advisory-6-5-2020-nnn.php?fbclid=IwAR3UObtw0Cn3RD0pjPy2_Nv7SMjRnphEtSYLIsM-qJvSFYgkCDeQH36XKo4

